
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/6/2017 2:05:21 PM
Subject: Fw: Demo Caucus Welcome Back Rec. Feb. 7th

​Please add


From: Deanne Gray
 
Sent: Monday, February 6, 2017 2:02 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Demo Caucus Welcome Back Rec. Feb. 7th 
 
Danny,
I don’t know if you and Lt. Governor are available but Sen. Setzler asked me to let you both know we would love to 
have you drop by. I’m sure Sen. Setzler will touch base with Lt. Governor tomorrow.
DeAnne
 
 
The South Carolina Senate Democratic Caucus is having their Welcome Back Reception on 
Tuesday, February 7, 2017
 
Senate Demo Caucus Reception
February 7
5:30 - 7:30
Palmetto Club McMeekin Room
(1231 Sumter Street, Columbia)
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